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Public Records Request - 215 WEST ST

Sara Blackader <sblackader@stoughton-ma.gov> 
Fri 11/17/2023 8:02 AM

Some people who received this message don't often get email from sblackader@stoughton-ma.gov. Learn why this is important

Hello Alfred, 

The Stoughton Fire dept does not have any record of permits or code violations at 215 West St. 

Please let me know if there is anything else you need. 

Thanks, 
Sara 

Sara Blackader
Program Administrator I
Stoughton Fire Department
1550 Central Street
Stoughton, MA  02072
Phone: 781-344-3170 x 9750
Fax: 781-341-3927
sblackader@stoughton-ma.gov 
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